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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 10:29 AM
To: John Moe
Subject: RE: RO0002902 Report Upload

John, 
  
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a response to comments is extended to February 19, 2013. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: John Moe [John.Moe@erm.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 8:58 AM 
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Cc: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO0002902 Report Upload 

Draft door‐to‐door well survey uploaded to ftp.   
Jerry‐ I would also request a 30 day extension for submittal of responses to ACEH technical comments. 
  
John Moe, P.E. 
ERM 
1277 Treat Blvd., Suite 500 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597 
(925)482-3240 (direct line) 
(925)286-4218 (cell) 
(925)946-9968 (FAX) 
  
 

 
This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or use by a third party. If you 
have received this message in error, please contact us immediately at (925) 946-0455 and take the steps necessary to delete the message completely from your 
computer system. Thank you. 
 
Please visit ERM's web site: http://www.erm.com 


